Press Release:

The Anguilla Animal Rescue Foundation Sponsors Free Spay Neuter Clinic In July 2003

The Anguilla Animal Rescue Foundation (AARF) will sponsor a FREE Spay Neuter Clinic during the month of July 2003.  The clinic is a cooperative effort between AARF, Puppy Angels, Inc. and The Pegasus Foundation with the goal of reducing the number of unwanted litters of puppies and kittens in Anguilla and raising awareness of the health issues concerning Anguilla’s pets. 

AARF was officially formed as a Friendly Society in Anguilla in March of 2001 and has been active in providing education programs in the community and finding loving adoptive homes for a large number of Anguilla’s homeless animals.  

After two years of active fund raising including generous donations from the community and visitors to the island, the organization is in a position to begin a pilot program for spay neuter clinics in Anguilla.  Strategic alliances with Puppy Angels, Inc. and The Pegasus Foundation in the United States, have provided matching funds to support the clinic over a one month period.  The program is expected to support sterilizations for approximately 100 animals including both cats and dogs.  It is anticipated that a successful program will provide further funding for a long range spay neuter program in 2004.

Anyone owning or caring for an animal that has not been spayed or neutered, is encouraged to participate in this program.  

Applications for the clinic may be obtained at the following locations:  Morlen’s Veterinary Hospital, Ashley’s Pet Store, National Bank of Anguilla, Foods Ninety-Five, Le Bon Pan Bakery and The Anguilla Drug Store to name a few.  The deadline for filing applications is June 13th, 2003.  All applications should be returned to Morlen’s Veterinary Hospital or mailed to AARF, PO Box 537, The Valley, Anguilla.

For more information on the clinic and The Anguilla Animal Rescue Foundation, please visit our web site at www.aarf.ai or call 497-4600.

